
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

                                 
Rakesh Joshi 

Principal 
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CIRCULAR TO STUDENTS OF CLASSES V TO XII 

INTER-HOUSE CRICKET MATCH – 2024-25 

RESCHEDULED DATES 
 

Dear Students, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 

We would like to inform you about an important update regarding the upcoming Inter-House 

Cricket Matches. Due to unforeseen circumstances, the dates & time for these matches have been 

rescheduled. Please take note of the revised schedule below: 

 

 Previous Dates: April 26, 2024, April 27, 2024 & May 3, 2024  

 Revised Dates: April 27, 2024 – 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m  

                        : 3rd & 4th May- 7:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 

 

Your participation and enthusiasm are greatly appreciated, and we look forward to seeing you all 

at the matches on the new dates. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 

the HoD PE – Mr. Harikrishna Pillai on his mobile no. 99452306 or mail 

hodpe.senior@ismoman.com 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 
Kind regards,  

                               
Rakesh Joshi 

Principal 

 
 

 

 


